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City of Lebanon Public Hearing Notice 
 Proposed Utility Rate Adjustments for Stormwater Drainage, Water and Wastewater 
 
 
The Lebanon City Council will hold a public hearing at their regular meeting on April 10, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
to consider utility rate adjustments for stormwater drainage, water and wastewater. The meeting will be 
held at the Santiam Travel Station, 750 South 3rd Street, Lebanon OR 97355. 
 
Members of the public may submit written comments regarding the proposed utility rate adjustments by 
emailing the City Recorder at city.recorder@lebanonoregon.gov.   Emailed comments must be received 
by 5:00 p.m. on April 9, 2024.  Comments can also be mailed to Attn: City Recorder, City of Lebanon, 
925 S. Main Street, Lebanon, OR 97355.  Mailed comments must be received by April 9, 2024. The 
proposed utility rate adjustment resolutions will be available online in the City Council Packet by April 5, 
2024 at https://www.ci.lebanon.or.us/citycouncil/page/city-council-work-session-and-regular-session 
 
The public can listen to the meeting on YouTube @CityofLebanonOR or by clicking this link. 
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